Heritage Hills/Woodbridge NA

Minutes from March 8,2007

Meeting called to order by President Ramon Trevino at 6:40 p.m.

Report by Off. Diaz: next commander’s meeting April 26. Many questions were asked of Off. Diaz concerning the intersection at Rutherford and Brettonwoods. He will take concerns to the motorcycle unit to see what can be done about the traffic situation there and report back to us.

Minutes from the Jan. 18 meeting were read and accepted.

Reps from the city were here to discuss the proposed bridge over the creek and to listen to our concerns. They were: Tony Krauss, Annick Beaudet, and Paul Medrano. This bridge is the last piece of the puzzle for the only bike trail east of I35 connecting north with south Austin. The bridge is to be 10 ft. wide, 180 ft. long, with an uninterrupted span. It is being built through a tx.dot grant that was approved in 1997. There were 25 issues that were brought up and the city reps have promised they will take these concerns, discuss them and take them into consideration. 

Rob Mikesh gave a report on the progress of the duplex issue. It passed water quality specs, but the electrical transmission reviewers did not like anyone building retention ponds in the transmission easement.

Debbie Fountain reminded us of the Keep Austin Beautiful park cleanup on March 31 from 9-11 with a party following in Waterloo Park at 11:30.

